
 
From: Bridget Fishleigh  
Sent: 13 June 2022 15:12 
To: Planning Applications 
Cc:  
Subject: BH2022/01281 22 The Cliff Brighton BN2 5RE 
  

 

Dear Planning Team 
  

  

 I can see that this application has more than five objections.  

  

This email is to request that if officers recommend grant or minded to grant that the application comes to 

planning committee.  

  

Thanks very much.  

Best, Bridget  

  

Bridget Fishleigh  
Brighton & Hove’s Only Elected Independent Councillor  

  

Representing people living and working in Sussex Square, Lewes Crescent, Eastern Road, Marine Drive, The 

Arundel’s, The Marina, Roedean, Ovingdean, Rottingdean and West Saltdean  
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